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On April 14, the General Government Subcommittee recommended acknowledging receipt of the 

Review of Semi-Independent Agency Reports. 

 

The Legislative Fiscal Office is required to provide the Joint Committee on Ways and Means with a 

review of reports submitted by twelve semi-independent agencies pursuant to ORS 182.472. The review 

covers agency performance for the 2017-19 biennium and the adopted budget for the 2019-21 

biennium. 

 

LFO found that all agencies submitted reports that complied with the statutory requirements.  

 

Included in the LFO report are budget analyses, as well as operations and fund balance summaries for 

each agency.  

 

The LFO review recommends that all reporting agencies continue to follow the updated reporting 

guidelines prepared by LFO for the 2022 reporting cycle.  

 

The General Government Subcommittee recommends acknowledgement of this report and approval of 

the LFO recommendations. 

 


